

he Park college Learning for life

The Park College Bishops House 5 Kennington Park Place London SE11 4AS

1.4.21

Dear All,

Safety

Thank you for working with us to keep everyone safe and healthy this past term and indeed this past year. Everyone has done so well especially the students. It is important to continue to work together as restrictions start to lift. Staff and students will continue with twice weekly home testing over the holidays and through the summer term. It is likely this way of working as well as social distancing and wearing of masks will need to continue long term in schools and colleges.

Thank you to families who are supporting students with home testing. This really helps with the safe running of the college. We have sent more test kits for you to do testing twice weekly over the Easter holidays. Please do report the results to the NHS: NHS Test and Trace

and to the college:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QutFECwftkGOatrhqObzeJIxXB6Ekat MiJ7 VONmGDhUQTA3SDlTTVAwRFI1N1ISSUNCU0YyOFAxWCQlQCN0PWcu

If you develop symptoms or get a positive test result within 48 hours of being in contact with others at college, please ring the college on 07939311678 and leave a message. You are advised to also book a PCR test.

Summer term

We will be opening the Coffee Shop to the public for takeaway and outdoor seating on April 26th. Please let us know if you do not want your young person to serve customers. We will be returning to cooked lunches from 26th also. Students can bring in £15 a week again. If you are entitled to and receiving free college meals through vouchers Julia will be in touch with you the week of 19th April.

I hope you have a lovely break and We look forward to seeing all students start back on Monday 26th April.

Catriona

Catriona Guyler-Kone **Acting Principal**





